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CHAMBERS OF 
REBECCA R. PALLMEYER 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 
219 SOUTH DEARBORN STREET 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604 
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April 7, 2023 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  

One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  This person was last in the Courthouse 
on yesterday, April 6, 2023, on the 20th floor.      

 
As a reminder:  Not everyone who has symptoms has COVID-19.  But anyone who does 

have symptoms could be contagious.  If you feel sick, regardless of whether you think it may be 
COVID, or “just” a cold, or the flu, or your sinuses, or allergies—please stay away from the 
Courthouse. Get a COVID test.  Take sick leave if you are sick.  If you feel well enough to work 
remotely, and your supervisor approves, you may be able to perform part or all of a day’s work 
from home.   

 
Best wishes for a happy weekend.      
 

      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


